
 

 

 
 Greetings,  
 
It is time again for the Humane Society of Carroll County’s signature fundraising event Tails at Twilight. 
This year’s festivities will be held at Martin’s Westminster at 7pm on December 9th. The evening will 
feature food, open beer and wine bar, silent and live auctions.  
 
Tails at Twilight is the Humane Society’s most important fundraising event. We hope to raise 1/3 of the 
funds needed to provide care and comfort to the over 4,000 animals that we shelter annually. This goal 
can only be realized with your support. We hope this year you will join our life saving efforts and 
become a business sponsor. The Humane Society of Carroll County is a private 501 c 3 non-profit making 
your gift completely tax deductible. Please contact me with questions or concerns at 
crbrown@ccg.carr.org or by phone at 410.848.4810.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Charles Brown 

Executive Director HSCC 


